
 
Australia Marketing Pty Limited’s [AMPL], submission on  Australian Small Business and 
Family Enterprise Ombudsman Bill 2015. 
 
 
Australia Marketing Pty Limited welcomes the opportunity to submit input on 
Australian Small Business and Family Enterprise Ombudsman Bill 2015. 
 
 
Australian Small Business and Family Enterprise Ombudsman, besides acting as 
concierge for dispute resolution should able to offer as a last resort, it’s own 
dispute resolution services, in cases where ongoing disputes remain unresolved 
through state based Small Business Commissioners. 
 
Ongoing unresolved disputes have significant impact and detrimental effect on  
Family and business, and is found to be inherently unfair violating the principal of  
fairness, which we regard as highly valued ethical norm, and has caused significant 
financial detriment and financial losses. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this important review, and that Small 
Businesses and Family Enterprises are treated fairly and that they have access to 
Justice and effective empowered dispute resolution services. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Kirit Ruparelia 
Director 
Australia Marketing Pty Limited. 
 
 


